
Join us for coffee and desserts and find out more about the wonderful dressage 

education events that ADU has planned for the coming year!  This is also a chance to 

provide the ADU Board with feedback on the type of dressage education events 

needed in the Central Texas area.  All equine enthusiasts are invited to attend! 

Contact for more Information: Shannon Strank, icchicka@gmail.com 
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